Human Relations Commission Wednesday, November 28, 2018 – 7:00 p.m.

A meeting of the Doylestown Borough Human Relations Commission was held on the above date with the following members in attendance: Vice Chairperson, Linda Quinn, Secretary, Doreen Stratton, John Fraser, Maxine Katz and Nancy Reilly. Also in attendance were Borough Manager, John Davis and Kris Boger from Discover Doylestown. Absent was Chairperson Fred Stanczak.

1. Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the October 24, 2018 Human Relations Commission Meeting were approved. (Maxine Katz and Nancy Reilly)

2. New Business: Doylestown Pride Month 2019

Information was distributed regarding Doylestown Pride Month. Vice Chairperson Linda Quinn and guest Kris Boger, from Discover Doylestown, described the focus of the Doylestown Group Charter.

- The Group will meet at least twice monthly as they plan the first annual event.
- Officers will be elected at the next meeting.
- The first event will take place during Pride Month 2019 in June.
- Focus on events that won't conflict with other similar groups/events.

3. Old Business:

- The HRC should develop a symbol/design for a sticker to be distributed to the residential and business community. This sticker would designate them as a safe, supportive place.
- The Commission discussed providing training to the community on how to handle discriminatory situations. Christa Tinari of *PeacePraxis* oversees such training and Linda Quinn will see if Christa is available to attend the January 23, 2019 meeting.
- An ad has been published to fill the vacancy on the Human Relations Commission.
 John Davis asked the Commission to forward him the names of individuals interested in serving.

4. Adjournment:

The next Human Relations Commission meeting is Wednesday, January 23, 2019

Submitted by Doreen Stratton